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December, 2014 
 
Members of Region III, 
 
I hope each of you had a safe and Happy Thanksgiving.  As we step 
into December and work hard to complete our shopping list let’s also 
think about the needs in our community.  Region III is a generous 
group of individuals and I know your community is going to be a better 
place because of your club and its contributions.  
 
Because of work/health issues I was unable to install the incoming 
officers in Red River, Lafayette, El Dorado and Baton Rouge. I really 
missed seeing each of you.  Thanks Val Blanchard and Lori Landry 
for stepping up and taking care of these installations.  
 
I am humbled to have represented Region III for 2014 on the ADDC 
Board.  My quote of the month is all about working for a common 
good. As I look back on 2014 I can truly say that the ADDC Board did 
just that. Change is sometimes hard but necessary to move forward 
and grow. January always brings change as new officers in your club 
take office. Learning is an ongoing process and the best way to learn 
is to volunteer to help within your club, Region III or ADDC level. 
 
CONNECT- ENGAGE-COLLABORATE –LEARN is signing off but 
cannot wait to see each of you at 2015 Region. 
 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year To Each And Every One Of You!  
   
Sharon  
2014 Region III Director 
 
 
Quote of Month:  Set goals - high goals for you and your organization. 
When your organization has a goal to shoot for, you create teamwork, 
people working for a common good.  

Bear Bryant 

- CONNECT 
- ENGAGE 
- COLLABORATE 
- LEARN 
 



 


